
 
NOTICE UNDER THE AMERICANS 

WITH DISABILITIES ACT: 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THERE IS A 
COURTESY TELEPHONE AVAILABLE 
FOR VISITORS WISHING TO MAKE 

OUTGOING CALLS IN THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC ADVOCACY, ROOM 1W09. 

 
A TTY IS AVAILABLE FOR PERSONS 

WITH HEARING OR SPEECH 
IMPAIRMENTS AND IS AVAILABLE 

UPON REQUEST. 
 

Should you need assistance, please contact:   
 

MS. CLARICE KIRKLAND, DIRECTOR 
 

Office of Public Advocacy (504) 658-4015 
(Voice) 

TDY:  (504) 658-2059 or 1-800-981-6652 
Facsimile: (504) 658-4002 

This communiqué is available in alternative 
formats upon request. 


